
TOWNSHIP OF OHIO
LEGAL NOTICE

TAKE  NOTICE  that  the  Ohio
Township  Board  of
Supervisors will hold a public
hearing on October 2, 2023 at
5:00  p.m.  at  the  Ohio
Township Municipal Park, 325
Nicholson Road, Sewickley, PA
15143.   The  purpose  of  the
hearing  is  to  discuss  the
request  by  Nebo  Hospitality
LLC for the proposed transfer
of  Pennsylvania  restaurant
liquor license No. R-20207 by
Nebo  Hospitality  LLC  to
restaurant facilities within the
Township  of  Ohio  to  be
located  at  138  Green  Valley
Road,  Pittsburgh,  Ohio
Township,  Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania 15237. All those
interested in said transfer of
restaurant liquor license into
the  Township  should  be
present at the above time and
place and you will be given an
opportunity to be heard.

Justin Klingenberg
Township Manager


